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On the auspicious day of 22nd September 2023, the distinguished 

placement cell of Mate Sundri College of Women orchestrated a 

meticulously planned mock group discussion. This intellectually 

stimulating event served as an opportunity for aspiring individuals to 

hone their communication skills, critical thinking abilities, and 

assertiveness, all essential attributes sought after in the cutthroat 

professional world. 

A total of 14 students registered for the workshop which was held 

offline on 22st September 2023 from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm. 

The ambiance of the venue was imbued with an air of anticipation 

and fervour as the participants took their positions, poised to engage 

in an exhilarating exchange of ideas. The participants represented a 

diverse array of academic disciplines, each bringing their unique 

perspectives and experiences to the table. The carefully crafted 

discussion topics covered a broad spectrum of contemporary issues 

ranging from socio-political dynamics to technological advancements, 

ensuring a multifaceted discourse that kept both the participants and 

the audience engrossed. 

Under the able guidance of the placement cell, the mock group 

discussion exemplified the epitome of professionalism and 

adherence to decorum. Each participant was granted an equitable 

opportunity to voice their opinions, with the utmost emphasis on 

maintaining a healthy, respectful debate. The participants exhibited 

commendable proficiency in articulating their viewpoints, 



substantiating them with well-rounded arguments and commendable 

eloquence. Such an intellectually stimulating environment facilitated 

the development of nuanced and discerning perspectives, fostering a 

fertile ground for intellectual growth and learning. 

 The personalized feedback, both in-person and via mail, served as a 

catalyst for individual growth and development. It allowed the 

students to identify their strengths and weaknesses, enabling them 

to work towards refining their skill set. The inclusion of constructive 

criticism in the feedback provided the participants with valuable 

insights into areas that required attention and further improvement. 

Moreover, the provision of feedback through mail ensured that 

students had a tangible resource to refer to, further aiding their 

progress and serving as a constant reminder of their areas of focus. 

The success of the session was widely recognized and applauded by 
Ms. Ashema Hasti, the Co-Convener, Ms. Jasmeet Kaur and Ms. 
Ishleen Rekhi, a respected faculty member of Mata Sundri College for 
Women. 

In conclusion, the mock group discussion held on 22nd September 

2023, organized by the placement cell of Mate Sundri College of 

Women, left an indelible mark on the participants, imbuing them 

with a newfound sense of self-assurance and proficiency in the art of 

communication. The event's success can be attributed to the 

meticulous planning, the involvement of multifarious participants, 

and the unwavering commitment to professionalism exhibited 

throughout. These invaluable skills acquired during the session are 

bound to shape the future endeavours of these individuals, enabling 

them to emerge as exceptional professionals in their chosen fields. 



 

 

 



 

 


